
 
 
 
Please help us keep our prayer list updated by 
informing us graciously when names need to be 
added and removed.  If we have taken off 
names that you would like for us to continue to 
remember in prayer please graciously inform us. 
Thanks. 
 
 
 

 

JUST A REMINDER 

ABOUT ONLINE 

CONTRIBUTIONS!!!!                                       

The church is now offering 

online contributions. If anyone is interested in 
contributing online please contact the secretary 

at the church, if you have any questions or if you 

are interested.  We will have forms you can fill 

out at the church.  Any amount can be 
contributed and on the day you specify. Contact 

church at 402-494-1847.Thank you. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
The 2017 calendar for altar flowers is here.  So if 
anyone would like to sign up for flowers, please 
sign your name and also what the flowers 
represent.  Thank you.  

 

 
 
Due to federal hospital regulations, HIPPA, 
hospitals and care centers can only contact the 
church if you or your family give them 
permission or directions to do so. There is no 
way that Pastor can contact all facilities on a 
regular basis unless he knows of someone is 
admitted.  Please leave message on the 
answering machine at the church as well as 
Pastor does have voice mail on his cell phone.  
If you should be hospitalized and do not receive 
a visit within 24 hours after contacting the 
church, please do so again because for 
whatever reason possibly the message has not 
been received. 
Church: 402-494-1847 or Pastor: 402-368-9929. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
If anyone has a change of address, email 

address or phone number, please let Terry 
Koebernick @ koeb@cableone.net.  If we have 

your correct information, we will be able to 
contact if need be.  We do not give out any 

information because we do respect everyone’s 
privacy. 
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April 2017 

April 2 

"Freedom in the Spirit" 
Lutheran Hour Speaker: Rev. Dr. Gregory Seltz 

Jesus frees you to be the person you were created, 

redeemed, and called to be. 

(Romans 8:1-11) 

April 9 

"Humble Strength for Eternal Salvation" 
Lutheran Hour Speaker: Rev. Dr. Gregory Seltz 

On Palm Sunday, Jesus rode into Jerusalem on a 

donkey, not to set up an earthly kingdom but to 

overcome sin and death--for us. 

(Philippians 2:5-11) 

April 16 

"Empty Tomb Hope!" 
Lutheran Hour Speaker: Rev. Dr. Gregory Seltz 

The assurance of Christ's resurrection turns wonder 

into reality and gives us an eternal hope. 

(Matthew 28:1-10) 

April 23 

"A Living Hope for a 'Dead as Doornails' World" 
Lutheran Hour Speaker: Rev. Dr. Gregory Seltz 

No matter how hard the world tries to shake our joy 

and faith, we have an inheritance in Christ that can 

never be taken away. 

(1 Peter 1:3-9) 

April 30 

"Unadulterated Fact" 
Speaker Emeritus of The Lutheran Hour: Rev. Dr. 

Ken Klaus 

The early believers knew two things to be true: Jesus 

performed miraculous works and He rose from the 

dead. 

(Acts 2:22-25) 

 

 
 

2017 Meeting Schedule 

Lamplighters 

9:30 to 11:00AM 
First Wednesday of each month. 

 
January 4, 2017----Redeemer (LSA Meeting) 

 

February 1, 2017—Trinity 
 

March 1, 2017—Calvary 
 

April 5, 2017—Concordia (LSA Meeting) 
 

May 3, 2017—Faith Lutheran 
 

June 7, 2017—St. Paul Lutheran 
 

July 5th, 2017—Hope Lutheran (LSA Meeting) 
 

August 2, 2017—Redeemer Lutheran 

 
Sept 6, 2017—Trinity Lutheran 

 
October 4, 2017—Calvary (LSA Meeting) 

 
November 1, 2017—Concordia Lutheran 

 
December 6, 2017—Faith Lutheran 

 
 

 
Concordia University Ann Arbor sends a note, 
thanking Pastor Awe and the congregation of 

believers for our thoughtfulness of prayers for their 
university campus. The Lord is blessing Concordia 
Ann Arbor at this time and they know the prayers 

of many on their behalf are welcomed by all. God’s 
blessing be with all of you. 

In His service, 
Curt Gielow 

Campus Chief Executive 



 
 

The Lent Suppers will be held every Wednesday at 

5:30 – 7:00PM, before the worship service.  The 

Committees that will be serving are the following: 

 

March 1st – (Ash Wednesday)-Ladies Aid 
 

March 8th –Evangelism Board 
  

March 15th –Youth/Christian Education 
 

March 22nd –Potluck 
 

March 29th –Elders 
 

April 5th –Stewardship 

 
The free-will donations that we receive, will be 

given to Rev. Gary & Stephanie Schulte, 
missionaries in West and Central Africa. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Monday – 9am to 1pm 

Tuesday – 9am to 2pm 

Wednesday – 9am to 1pm 
Thursday – 9am to 2pm 

Friday – 9am to 3pm 

 

Church phone – 402-494-1847 
Pastor Awe – 402-368-9929 

 

 

 

 
Our Christian sympathy to Sharon Weber and 

family on the passing of Sharon’s brother, Larry 

Roewert on February 6th, 2017 

 
Our Christian sympathy to Cheryl Schultz and 

family on the passing of Victor Schultz on Sunday, 
March 12, 2017. Victor’s funeral was held at Hope 

Lutheran on Friday, March 17, 2017. 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The families of Willis, Gloria, and Vic Schultz 

extend their sincere thanks for the care and 

sympathy expressed following their passing. 

The desserts served for Willis and Gloria’s 

prayer service as well as the meal served 

and salads and desserts provided for Vic’s 

funeral were much appreciated. God has 

truly blessed us by the Christian love shown 

to our family and friends during this time. 

Karen Helberg 

 

 

 



 
 

 

April 13th, 2017, Worship service with 

communion at 7:00PM. 

Sermon text and topic: 

     “Moving from Death to Life!” 
Genesis 2:15-17 

 

 

 

 
 

Good Friday Service will be at 7:00PM 

April 14
th

 2017. 

Sermon text and topic: 

                  “Moving to Life!”   

Job 19:23-27 

 

 

 
 

Easter Service will be at Hope Lutheran at 

9:15am w/communion.  Easter brunch will 

be served before service at 7:00am.  

Sermon text and topic:  

“Moving in Life!” 
John 11:21-27 

 
 

To help decorate our church for Easter, if 

anyone would like to help purchase, Easter 

Lilies, please drop your donation off at the 

Church Office or drop in the box in narthex 

before April 9th.  Please mark envelopes with 

your name and that the donation is 

earmarked for Easter Lilies. 

 
 

 

  

 
 

The Rev. Dr. Wallace Schulz, graduate of 

the Springfield Seminary 1973, will be the 

guest speaker at the Easter Sunrise service 

at Stoney Creek Inn, Sioux City, IA, at 

6:00AM. The area LCMS SLIMM 

organization is sponsoring the event. 

Everyone is sincerely invited to attend on 

Easter Sunday, April 16, 2017. Rev. Schulz 

served at St. Paul Lutheran Church, Sioux 

City, as associate pastor in the beginning 

years of his ministry. He taught at 

Concordia, Seward and also served as 

Associate speaker of the Lutheran Hour. He 

and his wife Kathy reside in Augusta, MO, 

and they both work with the Lutheran 

Heritage Foundation. Their son Joshua is a 

student at the seminary. Rev. Schulz and his 

wife are from the Parkston/Dimock, SD, 

area. 



 

IMPORTANT ORGAINZATIONAL 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

"Chairman Glover appointed a committee 

to update Hope’s constitution and By-

Laws.   Revisions and changes to Hope 

Lutheran's Constitution/By-laws to 

comply with state law and adopt 

recommend format from Synod are in 

draft form and will be discussed at the 

next Voters' meeting on April 18th, and 

approved at the May Voter’s meeting on 

May 15. You will find copies of the old 

and new versions in your mail box in the 

Narthex or by requesting copies from the 

church secretary.  In addition, all job 

descriptions are being drafted by the 

various Boards and will be placed in your 

mailboxes by Palm Sunday, to be voted 

on in the April 18 Voter’s meeting." 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Our new website is 

www.hopelutheranssc.com.   

Take the time to check it out.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

A BIG thank you to all our teenagers who 

help on Sunday’s and to all our youth who 

helped with the Lenten dinners.  We 

appreciate all you do. 

 

 

 

 
 

Nebraska District 

Lutheran Laymen’s League 

Celebrating 100 Years 
1917-2017 

Christ has Risen! 

He has Risen Indeed! 

Zone 11 – Spring Rally 

April 23, 2017 

Christ Lutheran Church 

605 South 5th Street, Norfolk, NE 

 

Program – Polly Gregali 

LHM Ministry Resource Manager 

 

Registration – 3:00p.m. with catered meal at 

5:15pm. Cost is $10.00. A special thank 

offering will be taken in honor of the 100th 

anniversary celebration of the Lutheran Hour 

Ministries. 

 

RSVP by Wednesday, April 5th with meal 

count (before Easter) to: Darlene Davis  

402-371-9659 (pm) or email 

jtdne@telebeep.com. 

http://www.hopelutheranssc.com/
mailto:jtdne@telebeep.com
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